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November 26, 1952

The Board of Trustees, Arkansas State Teachers College, met in the
President's office, Wednesday, November 26, 1952, pursuant to legal call
of the meeting by the Chairman. The following members were present: Dr.
J. H. Flanagin, Chairman; Silas D. Snow, Vice-Chairman; James S. Colvert,
Secretary; Mrs. Rufus W. Morgan, Jr.; Carl H. Brovm and Harry S. Ashmore.
Trustee Otis H. Parhain was absent.

President Irby met with the Board.

After roll call Chairman Flanagin declared a quorum present and called the
meeting into formal session.

Minutes of the last previous meeting were read and approved.

The Chairman called for items of old or pending business and himself re-
ported on the status of air conditioning certain rooms in the Administration
Building, and explained the delay in the purchase of equipment. After
general discussion further action was delayed for a later meeting of the Board.

President Irby reported that 23 trailers had been sold for a total of
$2975.00 and that 26 trailers and 3 service units remain to be sold.

Trustee Morgan explained the delay in the Highway Commission's work in
paving the campus. Chairman Flanagin reported that he was promised by
members of



Trustee Snow made the motion that the recommendations be approved. Trustee
Brown seconded the motion which carried unanimously.

Chairman Flanagin made an informal report of the -visits made to the campus,
November 9-12, 1952 by representatives of the American Association of
Colleges for Teacher Education and of the North Central Association.

President Irby read letters from Attorney Wendell Henry which presented
paving tax claims against the college. After a general discussion, Chairman
Flanagin agreed to confer with Attorney Henry about the validity of the
claim and to recommend action to thd


